
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

*UPDATED* 

Temporary Water Service Interruption Notice 

The Phenix City Utilities Department will be shutting off water service along US Hwy 431 South from 14th 
Ave. toward the south as well as Seale Road from 5th St. South southward due to an emergency leak 
repair.  It not clear at this time when service will be restored.  Phenix City Utilities appreciates your 
patience in this matter.  Please note the attached Precautionary Boil Water Notice. You may contact the 
Phenix City Utilities Department at 334-448-2880 with any questions. 

 


